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Trichomoniasis 101 & Breeding Soundness 

 

Kansas has seen a rise in Trich cases here recently. Trichomoniasis, also known as Trich, when 

passed to cows/heifers, can lead to a number of breeding problems, not to mention a large 

economic loss to the U.S. Beef Industry. In light of the increase and with cattle breeding season 

just around the corner, an educational program on Trichomoniasis and breeding soundness in 

bulls is being offered. 

 

K-State Research and Extension/Butler County in partnership with Butler Community College Ag 

Facility and Kansas Department of Ag are teaming up to provide this learning opportunity. The 

goal is to help producers learn the regulations and facts regarding Trich and know what they 

can do to help protect their herd. A segment on bull breeding soundness will also be provided. 

 

Class will be held on: 

February 22nd, 11:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 

At Butler Community College Ag Facility  

RSVP to Butler County Extension Office (316) 321-9660 

Lunch will be provided 
 

 


